
Bryan University Title IX Policy 
Bryan University is committed to maintaining a learning and working environment that is free from unlawful 
discrimination, harassment, and retaliation. In accordance with Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, 
the College does not discriminate on the basis of sex in its education programs and/or activities, which extends 
to admission and employment. The College encourages individuals who have witnessed or experienced sex 
discrimination, sexual harassment (including sexual violence) to report it according to the procedures outlined 
in the full Title IX Policy located on the Bryan University website Consumer Information page at 
https://bryanuniversity.edu/consumer-info/consumer-info-home/. 
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